
 

  

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

 NEWSLETTER 13th January 2023 

Message from the Head Teache 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We have had a brilliant week at Gwladys Street.  Our attendance levels have 
been some of the best we have ever had as we reached the National Target of 
97%!   
It has been wonderful to welcome lots of new children to caterpillars class this 
week and they have settled in well to our Nursery.   
I wrote to you previously to inform you that our Deputy Head teacher  
Mrs Berry, left Gwladys Street at the end of the Autumn Term 2022.   
I am delighted  to inform you that following a Full Governing Body Meeting, 
held last night, Mr Moore will be our Acting Deputy Head teacher for the re-
mainder of the academic year.  We wish him well and know that he will contin-
ue to do an excellent job.   
Have a wonderful weekend and please ensure your child is in school next 
week and that our great attendance levels continue.  We have lots of exciting 
surprises and activities on offer everyday next week which your child will not 
want to miss!   
Best wishes, Ms Booth 

Please click here to view  term dates for the  school 

 

 

www.gwladysstreet.org 

 

 

0151-525-0843 @GwladysStPrim 

 

 

admin.office@gwladysstreet.com 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

 

Monday:  
FS2, Yr3 (Kenya) 

Tuesday:   
Year 5 

Wednesday:  
Year 2 (New Zealand),  

Year 4 Swimming , Year 5  , Year 6  
 Thursday:  

Year 2 (Australia)  
Friday:  

Year 1, Year 3 (Morocco) Year 6 
 

All children must have their PE kit in school with them on their PE day. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Full school uniform must be worn 

every day. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exceptions can only be made if you have 

contacted school in advance. 

Click  

HERE  

to read this weeks letters. 

https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/
https://gwladysstreet.org/letters/


 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 95% 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 
9:00am each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the 
school will result in a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not pos-
sible, medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position  

China   99.8%     

Chile   99.2%    

New Zealand  97% 

Butterflies  97%    

France   96.4 %           5th 

Australia   95.4%    6th 

Caterpillars  95%      7th 

India   94.3%      8th 

Morocco   94.2%       9th 

Japan   94.07%            10th 

Germany  93.3%                11th 

Costa Rica  93%      12th 

Russia   91%              13th 

Ladybirds  91%              13th 

Kenya   90%      15th 

Congratulations to Class New Zealand and   

China  who are our  

Attendance winners this week. The children 

will all receive a  

Golden time activity.  

                      

to the 331 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

Classes Caterpillars,   

Butterflies, France,          

Australia, New Zealand, 

Morocco, Chile, India,    

Russia and China 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Doors open at 8.50 - 9.05am 

each morning. 

If you arrive at school after this time please bring your  

child/children to the school office. 



Star of the Week 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds           

France            

Germany           

Australia           

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Amelia E 

Elliott O 

James F O’H 

Laqshyaa D 

Adhwick H 

Bonnie D 

Sky Y 

Timon C 

Melody O 

Lena K 

Harrison H 

Ella S 

Luca O 

Paddy C 

Layla S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our  

wonderful  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 



Look at the wonderful week Nursery have had. 

 
We have welcomed a new 
intake of nursery children 

beginning their  
educational journey at 

Gwladys Street this term.   
The children have enjoyed 

learning through play in 
both our indoor and out-

door  
environments.   

We look forward 
to welcoming 

more children to 
nursery in the  
coming days.  

 

Nursery opens at 8.30am 
Teaching and Learning begins at 8.45am 

Please make sure you are in on time. 



Unless you have been 

asked by the class teacher, 

please leave your child's 

toys at home. 

We currently have a waiting list for Nursery places.  

To secure your place please make sure your child attends 

their sessions as poor attendance could result in your 

child's place being withdrawn. 

Look at the wonderful week Nursery have had. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children  

enjoyed odd sock day and 

have been joining in with 

lots of number activities 

and songs focusing on the  

number 5. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Calm Central 

team is here to 

offer you  

support about any  
concerns or issues. 

 

 
 

Worried about a child or  
young person? 

 

If a child or young person is at risk of harm, 
abuse or neglect please report it to : 

 

CARELINE 
 

Call  
0151 233 3700 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
TO 

MENU FOR WB 16th January 

Rositsa S 

Eliza S 

Ryan  

Shanza F 

Clay B   

Alyssa J  

Jack C  

Amanda S 

Daisy-Lea A  



 

Fancy a chat or want to meet new friends? 

Join us every Wednesday from 2.30pm in 

the  

Breakfast room for coffee, cake and a chat 

Parent and toddler sessions will 
be held every  

Wednesday morning 9-10am 
As part of our baby and toddler group 
next week Jane Evans from the local 

children's centre will be coming to dis-
cuss SWAN ( Support With Additional 
Needs) sessions for children. This is an 
opportunity for you to gain any further 
support if you think your child may have 

a special educational need. Your child 
does not need to have a diagnosis at  
present. The session will take place 

Wednesday 18th from 9am-10am in the 
breakfast room . 



Save money and get help with your fuel bills 

Click here to find out more. 

https://www.liverpool.gov.uk/housing/fuel-bills-and-energy-efficiency/save-money-and-get-help-with-your-fuel-bills/







